September 27, 1965

W. H, Blahd, M.D,

Vetcrans Aaministration Ccnter
Redioisotope Service

Wilshire end Sawtelle Douleverds
Los Angeles, California 90073

Dear Dr. Blahd:
Enclosed is your copy of Form AEC-59]1 confirming the results of
my September 23, 1965 inspection of activities authorized under
AEC Byproduct Material License Number 4-~181<4, Please note that
this form indicates no items of noncompliance were noted during
the inspection,

I would like to express my appreciation for your and Mr, Wetterau's
cooperation during this inspection,

Sincerely yours,

R. F. Fish
Radietion Specialist

Enclosure:’
Form AEC~591
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